March 20, 2013
HAND DELIVERED

Steven Metro, P.E.
Wilson and Company

4900 Lang NE

Albuquerque, NM 87109

Re:
Documents provided by Curtis Cherne, P.E., CFM

Appeal of 8801 Glendale Blvd NE
Dear Mr. Metro,
Pursuant to Kevin Curran’s instructions, I am to submit documents to you by March 20th, 2013 in the matter of the appeal to be heard on April 4th, 2013.  The documents I am submitting are (listed by exhibit number):
1.    E-mail from Dale Hoff, CFM FEMA Region VI Mitigation Division

2.    Hydrology comment letter to Mr. Burak dated September 4, 2012

3.    Hydrology comment letter to Mr. Burak dated November 9, 2012

4.    Second Notification letter of non-compliance dated December 10, 2012

5.    Non-compliance letter dated July 3, 2012

6.    Floodplain Development Permit approved September 27, 2011
7.    Exhibit showing 2012 floodplain on subject property

8.    Exhibit showing 2008 floodplain on subject property

9.    Hydrology’s letter in response to appeal submittals
10.  Approved Grading and Drainage Plan

11.  Order from the City Engineer dated January 23, 2013






Sincerely,






Curtis Cherne, P.E., CFM





Principal Engineer, Planning Dept.






Development and Building Services
